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Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz

Operating Reactor Branch No. 4

Division of Licensing

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Stolz:

“n December 17, 1982, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued
Supplement 1 to NUREG 0737 "Requirements for Emergency Response Cap-
ability" (Generic Letter 82-33) (Log No. 1168).

On June 28, 1984 (Serial No. 1059), Toledo Edison submitted a report
describing how we meet the requirements of Regulatory Guide 1.97,
"Instrumentation for Light-Water-Cooled Nuclear Power Plants to Assess
Plant and Environs Conditions During and Following an Accident".

Additionally, Toledo Edison committed to provide a proposed schedule
for implementation in accordance with Commission Order dated February 21,
1984, as revised June 5, 1984 (Log No. 1527).

In the June 28, 1984 report, Toledo Edison determined that the Neutron
Flux System would require modifications to meet the Category 1l require-
ments of Regulatory Guide 1.97. This modification has been processed
through our Integrated Living Schedule Program (ILSP), with an imple-
mentation to be completed at the end of the sixth refueling outage.

Toledo Edison letter of October 30, 1984 (Serial 1092), identified the
implementation activity for modification to the Neutron Flux System
(Project 355) to be completed by the end of the sixth refueling outage.

Very truly yours,
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